St Joseph's Catholic
Primary

As part of our Live Simply Award, and to
encourage sustalnability, puplls are Invited
to bring a toy Into school that they have
outgrown or no longer play with and swap
for another toy. The exchange will take
place on

Friday éth December 2024

All toys are to be In a clean, safe working
order to be used In the exchange. Please
can all toys be brought Into school by
Thursday 5th December.

Thank you




